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DULLES CORRIDOR METRORAIL PROJECT  
Revised: Lane Closures Tonight, February 10, 2015 
Road/station work and inspections along Route 7 and Route 123 will cause lane and ramp 
closures. This work will take place overnight.  Please note that dates and times may change as lane 
closures can be adversely affected by inclement weather or other elements.   

 
 <><><><><>  

Please see the details for all of these activities as well as other lane and ramp closures that have 
been approved for the night of February 10, 2015. All night shift lane closures will have police escorts 
onsite for enhanced public safety. 
  
Ramp from Westbound Route 7 to Route 123 Southbound 
  
When:   Wednesday, February 11, 1 a.m. to 5 a.m.       
What:    Exit ramp from Route 7 westbound to Route 123 southbound closed 
Where:  From Route 7 west to end of ramp 
Why:     Drainage clean out 
  
Route 7 Westbound 
 
When:  Tuesday, February 10 - Wednesday, February 11 10:30 p.m. to 1 a.m. 
What:   Right and center thru lanes of Route 7 westbound closed 
Where: From Route 123 to Spring Hill Road  
Why:    Water valve repairs 

<><><><><>  
  
A 24/7 Hotline is available for Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project Phase 2 construction-related issues:  

mailto:Marcia.Mcallister@Dullesmetro.com


844-385-7245. For general project information: www.dullesmetro.com or 703-572-0506. 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001M52Tqzxmzpw43FmoUDqhwFVeQXceJp0xOwX8X_SzUIrrLGMELAU1M2eOSKSE6o2EUYTr64KJQXPL3gSLeMKI71FU1FWEG-WQuZz9XbHs-J2ooFYWpQiIsA==

